
 

 

 
         Date: 24 Aug 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

The T8 storm signal has been hoisted and will remain in force until, at least, 6 a.m. tomorrow. In the 
event that the T8 signal is extended and EDB confirms school closure tomorrow, I will contact you 
again via the ESF App and the direct text messaging system. We will also place a banner on our 
website, and I encourage you to monitor the EDB website: edb.gov.hk  

  

Kind regards and take care, 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

Acting Principal 

Kowloon Junior School 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/edb.gov.hk?p=eyJzIjoicEc1Wm5lbkg4dFJ5VkNCRUx5eE9HNDNDUVBBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwOlxcXC9cXFwvZWRiLmdvdi5oa1xcXC9cIixcImlkXCI6XCI3NjFmOGJiYzA2M2E0MWE3OWFlZWYxNmY0NjgyNzY1NlwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcImQ3ZDg2YzYwMTlkZTY0ZmYwNjM2ZmE2YzAyNGQ3ODcxOWQ1NTRkMzNcIl19In0

